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                                              April 18, 2014 

Temporary lane 

closure of 26
th

/28
th

 Ave 

South in SeaTac  

 
Between the hours of 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. 
each day, Monday, April 21, through 
Wednesday, April 23, the northbound 
lanes of 26th Ave/28th Ave S. between 
South 200th Street and “little 28th Ave S” 
will be closed. 
 
During this lane closure, all northbound 
traffic on 26th/28th Ave S. will be detoured 
to the southbound lanes of the roadway. 
 
Sound Transit’s contractor, PCL Civil 
Constructors, will be installing a storm 
drain within the roadway. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Opening in 2016 will be quick, all-day Link service from Angle Lake Station to Sea-Tac Airport, 
downtown Seattle and the University of Washington. 

For more information on this activity, or to receive the most current information about the  
South 200th Link Extension, please contact Jennifer Lemus at 206-398-5314 or 
jennifer.lemus@soundtransit.org. 
 
Project website: soundtransit.org/S200thstreet 
 

24-Hour Construction Hotline:  1-888-298-2395 
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